
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

English 
Our writing will be based on the book ‘The boy, the mole, 

the fox and the horse’ by Charlie Mackesy. We will be 

writing our own fable based around a moral point.  Our 

non-fiction writing will take on the form of a discussion 

and writing a balanced argument. Towards the end of 

term we will explore song lyrics and how they relate to 

poetry. 

Our daily whole-class guided reading sessions we will be 

based around ‘Letters from the lighthouse’ by Emma 

Carroll. We will use this book to work on our inference 

skills and expand our vocabulary. We will also have daily 

spelling lessons and lessons on developing our handwriting 

and presentation skills. 

PSHE 

We will explore the topic ‘growing and changing’. 

Science 
This term we will be exploring 

electricity. We will be learning key 

symbols and components as well as 

constructing our own circuits. We 

will be able to give reasons for 

variations in how components 

function.  

History  

This term our topic is Red and White, 

Unite. This will focus on Henry the VII 

and Elizabeth I. We will then conclude 

who was a more successful Monarch and 

why.  

Computing 
We will be looking at games and their 

programming. We will explore, through 

scratch, how games can have different 

variables that produce different 

outcomes. 

ART 

We will learn about colour theory by 

studying the colour wheel and exploring 

mixing tints, shades and tones. We will 

learn how portraits can capture more than 

just a face. Studying how artists use tone 

and colour to represent background, 

culture, race, gender and interests.   R.E. 
Our focus this term is ‘If God is everywhere, why go to a place 

of worship?’  

 

Music 
Our topic this term is 

‘building confidence 

through performing’. 

We will be using the 

glockenspiels to learn 

the notes, C,D,E, F 

and G 

Maths  
This term, all our focus will be on fractions. 

We will be confident in adding, subtracting, 

multiplying and dividing a range of 

fractions, including improper fractions and 

mixed numbers. We will also be completing 

daily warm up exercise, which involve 

solving multi-step word questions.  

PE 
PE days will be on Mondays and Thursday. 

Indoor PE this term will be  

Gymnastics (on Mondays). 

Outdoor PE, taught by Steven, is netball (on 

Thursdays.) 

Year 6  
Willow Class 

Homework 
Children will be given spelling 

and maths on a Tuesday, to be 

returned the following 

Tuesday. 

Reading 

Please courage your 

children to read 

every day. If 

possible, please also 

read with them. 

Our Value  

Our Value this term 

is respect. 

MFL 

This term our theme is ‘This is France’. 


